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End of Second Semester

The instructors of the department of Economics have informed following things about the students of session 
2017-19 after second semester.

The students are regular in their attendance. The attendance of the students was observed high.

 In some of the courses the prerequisite knowledge is average.

It is also noted that the time allotted for each courses are adequate. The infrastructure needs attention. The students are quite interactive in the classes.

One of the students was from a very remote area. While initially he faced a lot of problems in coping with the lectures as these were being delivered in English; later on with the support of the faculties and his own effort he has been able to overcome the obstacle.

The instructors have observed that the mathematical foundations of students are quite weak. All the faculty members have taken special initiatives to overcome this problem.


